
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 01 September 2022 07:54
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: 222138 - Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application P222138/0 by 'Jocelyn Hardy- 
Bishop'

Nature of feedback: submitting_a_general_comment

Comment:

I do not live in the affected area but I am concerned at the rate of new building 
going on around the county when public transport is so lacking that the new 
residents have no option but to use cars, thus adding to the historic 
congestion problems. Bearing that in mind, I believe every new house should 
have space for parking two vehicles off-road and an electric charging point 
should now be included in all new planning specifications.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Jocelyn 
Last name: Hardy-Bishop

Email:

Postcode: HR1 4 JY 
Address: Orchard Bank 
Church Lane 
Hampton Bishop

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:

An area planted with trees and a pond and children’s play areas, one for 
infants and a separate one for older children. A meeting room with attached 
kitchen for the community to hire at a minimal rate.

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire.qov.uk/info/200142/planninq services/planninq ap
plication search/details?id=222138

Form reference: 844021


